
1

VanMouwerik Reid

From: Linda Nelsen <lstelt@cavenet.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 3:52 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 3031

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This is a poorly thought out bill. The end result will be less industry and less jobs. Farms who hire seasonal workers 
should be exempt. Many do not even use 20 weeks for harvest. How could they be held to the demands of this proposed 
law? This would force small farms and business to quit doing business. Please vote no on HB 3031. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Nelsen 
22853 Redwood Hwy 
Kerby, OR 97531 
lstelt@cavenet.com 
 


